External Communication

I write you today to inform and remind you of our continued commitment and responsibility to hold ourselves accountable in all of our business practices and partnerships. As you are aware, our organization takes the rights and humane treatment of workers seriously. And, it has come to our attention that a contractor with which we have had an agreement with has operated in a way that does not reflect our beliefs as an organization. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	In light of this newly acquired information, we have decided to discontinue use of this contractor as we seek to transition the services they provided to a contractor that more closely reflects our mission, vision and values. Although we may face challenges during the transition, our aim is to minimize any disruption this transition may cause to our consumers, employees and other stakeholders involved with our organization. Your support and patience is always appreciated.

Best,

Haley McNeal, SHRM-CP
Human Resources Manager
